





e

others. Simultaneously, despite the difficulty in this issue

both Anglicans and Roman Catholics feel themselves committed

to continue exploring the new shapes of ministry to which
the Holy Spirit may be calling them, as well as to a new

sense of unity with one another. The rapidity of change in

our times, the great diversities of culture and circumstance
in which the churches must minister, and the growing
characteristic contribution of the Third VWorld to theology,
demand openness, flexibility and a readiness to accept and
affirm differences in form and style. How this is to be
achieved in fidelity to the tradition which we share is one

of the challenges which face the Church in our time.

8. While we do not underrate the reality of this obstacle,
we are convinced that our communions ought to maintain that
deep trust in each other which has been built up over recent

years. We have a grave responsibility to continue and

intensify co-operation and dialogue in everything that promotes

our growing together towards fnll unity in Christ. In this
the churches will be sustained by their confidence and hope in

the Holy Spirit, who alone can bring it to fulfilment.



